


Ruth Stellmacher 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Nick Stroud <nickstroudS4@gmail.com> 
Monday, June 22, 2020 2:2S PM 
citycouncil 
Regarding Today's City council agenda items Sa - Se 

To the Salem City Council and the Mayor, 

I strongly support the implementation of agenda items Sa-Se on the agenda for tonight's council meeting. 'Based on a 
wealth of research, we know that BIPOC community members have been disproportionately impacted and victimized by 
our criminal justice system, of which the police are the front door into the system. Our budget for police and law 
enforcement is grossly out of proportion to investment in things like housing, education, recreation, employment 
readiness, rehabilitation services, etc. We must not continue to perpetuate a system that traps people in poverty using 
the "felon" label for so many who have been convicted of non-violent crimes, such as drug crimes. Once that label has 
been applied legally, it is then used to legally discriminate against poor people for the rest of their lives, creating a 
second class citizenship for so many, and disproportionately so for BIPOC co'mmunity members. It will take more than 
police reform for meaningful change to occur and the items on the agenda are part of moving forward. Let's be better 
than we have been for so long. 

-Nick Stroud 
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Ruth Stellmacher 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

NoReply on behalf of-savee419@hotmail.com 
Friday, June 19, 2020 7:26 PM 
SALEM Manager 
8 can't wait 

~~,S-a-ra_h_V_i-to-~---------~--~-------~-------------~-i 

~~--,savee4~;;-~-ot_m_a-il.::~------·----------------------·----------------------··------------------------·---------------------------- ---- -------------------

Message 

-------------
I know Salem City Police are already facing budget shortfalls in the next few years. I hope this, coupled with 
the movement to defund police de-partments, leads to innovation in how we care for our community 
members: I would like to see us draw inspiration from Eugene's use of mental health first respond~rs. I 
would like to see an increase in deescalation training hours. As the police for the Oregon's capitol, our police 
team should be the leaders of what it means to serve and protect, regardless of budget and population~ 
Also, the only officers worth keeping are the two that took a knee with the protestors a few weeks ago. They 
should be promoted. Thank you, Sarah · . 

- --- ' --· 
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